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December 2024 Newsletter 

  

  

 

Update from the Commissioner 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us or contacted us throughout the year to contribute to 

a safer, stronger disability sector. I look forward to working with you in 2025. 

  

I'm so pleased to remind us all of the highlights of 2024 and wish you a happy festive 

season in my short end of year video here:   
 

 

 

Click to watch this end of year message from Victorian Disability Worker 

Commissioner, Dan Stubbs. Please note this will open in a new window.  

 

If you have trouble accessing the video please click 

https://youtu.be/EOtQZxeCWMY?si=ROiy91VGktJWU3Ce 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/EOtQZxeCWMY?si=ROiy91VGktJWU3Ce__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnHzN3EHJ$
https://www.vdwc.vic.gov.au/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/EOtQZxeCWMY?si=ROiy91VGktJWU3Ce__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnHzN3EHJ$
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Looking ahead to next year, we look forward to more engagement with the community, 

starting with the VALID Having a Say Conference at the end of January - I hope to see 

many of you there! We also have plans to continue our  roadshows across regional 

Victoria, to hear directly from communities, ensure they are aware of our work and to 

increase the safety and quality of disability services across Victoria.  

  

 

Commission opening hours over the festive 
season 

 

 

 

The Commission will be closed from Wednesday 25 December 2024 and will reopen on 

Thursday 2 January 2025. 

 

If you have a complaint or a query about registration, please leave a message on our 

phone line 1800 497 132 or email the Complaints team at complaints@vdwc.vic.gov.au or 

the Registration team at registration@vdwc.vic.gov.au during this time. 

 

These messages and emails will be checked regularly and the Commission will get back to 

you as soon as possible after 2 January 2025.  

  

 

Update on cancellations by ASQA of Registered 
Training Providers 

 

 

 

The Australian Skills and Quality Authority (ASQA) has taken action to cancel the 

registration of certain Registered Training Organisations (RTOs) providing disability or 

social support qualifications, affecting some disability workers across Australia. 

 

Please see our public statement which includes links to information available. 

 

mailto:complaints@vdwc.vic.gov.au
mailto:registration@vdwc.vic.gov.au
https://www.vdwc.vic.gov.au/about/news-resources-media/news/update-cancellations-asqa-registered-training-providers
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Out and about 
 

 

 

As part of our mission to raise awareness of the Disability Worker Regulation Scheme and 

inform disability workers of their obligations for safe, quality disability services, 

Commissioner Dan Stubbs has been out and about engaging with disability workers and 

people with disability across Victoria. 

 

We rounded out the year with two big events, the Melbourne Disability Expo and our 

Bendigo Public forum. We were thrilled to meet so many people at both events. It was a 

fantastic opportunity to share information, experiences and answer questions about our 

functions, particularly disability worker registration, our complaints service and mandatory 

notification obligations.  

 

The Commissioner also participated in DARU's recent Strengthening Disability Conference 

and featured in a video on 'What advice would you give to new advocates?'.   
 

 

  

 

Image 1: This image shows VDWC staff standing at 

the Commission’s booth at the Melbourne Disability 

Expo.  
 

Image 2: This image shows the Commission 

presenting to the audience at its public forum held at 

the Bendigo Bank Theatre.  
  

 

What's on in the sector 
 

 

VALID Having a Say Conference 2025 
The Victorian Disability Worker Commission is proud to be participating in and sponsoring 

the VALID Having a Say Conference once again in 2025. Commissioner Dan Stubbs will 

be presenting the key note speech and we will be exhibiting and be running a 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=-KS024RMFPs__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnECM5Ye2$
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workshop. We look forward to meeting and chatting with people from right across the 

disability sector. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Dates and times: 

• Tuesday 28th January 10.30am to 4.00pm 

• Wednesday 29th January 9.30am to 4.00pm 

• Thursday 30th January 9.30am to 1.00pm 

Venue: Costa Hall, Deakin University, Waterfront Campus, Gheringhap Street, Geelong. 

 

For more info visit valid.org.au/having-a-say/  
 

 

 

New Regional disability worker scholarships – applications close this week! 
Applications for the Victorian Government’s new Regional Disability Worker Scholarships 

program are currently open. 

The scholarships will support more disability workers to deliver services in regional and 

rural Victoria. It will do this by providing financial support to complete a course in disability. 

Scholarships of $3,500 will be available to students studying with an approved Victorian 

training provider. The students must have unpaid placement hours in 2024 and 2025 as 

part of the: 

• Certificate III in Individual Support (Disability) (CHC33021), or 

• Certificate IV in Disability Support (CHC43121). 

The scholarships are available for domestic students living in regional and rural Victoria 

and once completing your certificate III or IV qualification you’ll be ready to become a 

registered disability worker. 

Applications will close on 20 December 2024. 

For more information and to apply, please visit Regional Disability Worker Scholarships 

webpage. 

 

 

NDIS Act (Bill No. 2) quality and safeguard amendments consultation - closes this week! 
The Minister for the National Disability Insurance Scheme and Government Services the 

Hon. Bill Shorten MP has announced the second part of legislative reform for the NDIS 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/valid.org.au/having-a-say/__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnATpJPj4$
https://www.dffh.vic.gov.au/regional-disability-worker-scholarships
https://www.dffh.vic.gov.au/regional-disability-worker-scholarships
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ministers.dss.gov.au/media-releases/16496__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnIWN9ss_$
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Act. The proposed changes will significantly increase protections for NDIS participants and 

improve the quality and safety of supports for all participants.  

The NDIS Quality and Safeguards Commission is conducting consultation and submissions 

are open to 20 December 2024. 

For more information visit ndiscommission.gov.au/about-us/ndis-commission-reform-hub  

   

 

Keep in touch 
 

If our e-newsletter was forwarded to you and you'd like to subscribe 
please go to: vdwc.vic.gov.au/subscribe 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please get in touch via 

our website Contact us page, send an email 
to info@vdwc.vic.gov.au or call us on 1800 497 132. 

 
For more information visit vdwc.vic.gov.au 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Level 20, 570 Bourke Street, Melbourne, VIC 3182 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ministers.dss.gov.au/media-releases/16496__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnIWN9ss_$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.ndiscommission.gov.au/about-us/ndis-commission-reform-hub__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnAOFccbq$
https://www.vdwc.vic.gov.au/subscribe
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__vic.us18.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3D232a0a9d44abb1b0358bac209-26id-3Deb38eb5f04-26e-3D0e3bba9bd6&d=DwMFaQ&c=JnBkUqWXzx2bz-3a05d47Q&r=B_svBnE2hBdEtZ3t1evVbwFhUs00Y5qxZHYlrtXSBuE&m=9HhmnP_irr6CJoJIucFP9OyT-kuTsD3ON8s6yz7N2WQ&s=5-Xjo3rXBku-t8omFDu4YDEnqdDuZj_Gef9lw7I41j4&e=
mailto:info@vdwc.vic.gov.au
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__vic.us18.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3D232a0a9d44abb1b0358bac209-26id-3D8af7faed85-26e-3D0e3bba9bd6&d=DwMFaQ&c=JnBkUqWXzx2bz-3a05d47Q&r=B_svBnE2hBdEtZ3t1evVbwFhUs00Y5qxZHYlrtXSBuE&m=9HhmnP_irr6CJoJIucFP9OyT-kuTsD3ON8s6yz7N2WQ&s=Q3Agvu4D9H9oa6-cHoZS_fgWeFUFa6AwfW0ECbvmtTI&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__vic.us18.list-2Dmanage.com_profile-3Fu-3D232a0a9d44abb1b0358bac209-26id-3De52ec9a7aa-26e-3D0e3bba9bd6&d=DwMFaQ&c=JnBkUqWXzx2bz-3a05d47Q&r=B_svBnE2hBdEtZ3t1evVbwFhUs00Y5qxZHYlrtXSBuE&m=9HhmnP_irr6CJoJIucFP9OyT-kuTsD3ON8s6yz7N2WQ&s=lVFNrV7qsZLYYLJ13Wy1YrrvaZ1lb909ehOERwGFBTY&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__vic.us18.list-2Dmanage.com_unsubscribe-3Fu-3D232a0a9d44abb1b0358bac209-26id-3De52ec9a7aa-26e-3D0e3bba9bd6-26c-3Dfdf58d21c4&d=DwMFaQ&c=JnBkUqWXzx2bz-3a05d47Q&r=B_svBnE2hBdEtZ3t1evVbwFhUs00Y5qxZHYlrtXSBuE&m=9HhmnP_irr6CJoJIucFP9OyT-kuTsD3ON8s6yz7N2WQ&s=qunm2rd4SD0YueUZsEVrEaRIQ_rT-UAmeiS2o_eh4R8&e=
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.facebook.com/VDWCommission__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnJVD37iI$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/twitter.com/VDWCommission__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnOHegYrn$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.instagram.com/vicdwcommission/__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnONLKsmz$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.linkedin.com/company/vdwcommission__;!!C5rN6bSF!DZbpyeqp64Nt7fHbD3bUpf9Gj7s2RYJ_L5g4bOjZM-0e1Ror2AqI_dBGCl8xjTlIcvQEHMeThYI41N4flPYidfQsnA9tQ_Nt$
https://www.vdwc.vic.gov.au/
mailto:info@vdwc.vic.gov.au

